
VIRTUAL EDUCATION SERIES SEPTEMBER 2023

You’re invited to a webinar:

Getting on 
Track for 
Retirement

Retiring in 10 to 20 years? Learn how to estimate whether 
you’re on track—and how to get on track if you need to make 
adjustments.

DATE TIME

September 8, 2023 9 a.m., 12 noon, and 3 p.m.

September 11, 2023 2 p.m., 5 p.m., and 8 p.m.

All times shown are Eastern time.

Register now
You can register at  
webinars.on24.com/Vanguard_IIG/VES2023.
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